
  
 

 

 
 

 

June 24, 2020 

 

 

Resolution to make Appointment to Regional Director - South 

Whereas: The Beaufort County Republican Party has been notified of the 

resignation of Tom Hatfield as Regional Director – South.  Tom will focus his 

future efforts on First Monday Hilton Head, and we wish him well.  Tom 

recommends Marty Bumgarner for Regional Director.   

Whereas: The Chairman following Rule VIII paragraph 6 hereby nominates Marty 

Bumgarner as the New Regional Director for South Region.  The Chairman 

requests Executive Committee approval for this appointment. 

Whereas:  The Executive Committee is requested to approve this appointment at 

the June 24, 2021, Executive Committee Meeting.  This appointment will run from 

today thru the 2023 County Convention.  

Therefore, be it Resolved, the Beaufort County Republican Party Chairman 

recommends Appointment of Marty Bumgarner and approval of this resolution by 

majority vote of the BCRP Executive Committee on this date, June 24, 2021.   

Kevin Hennelly 
Chairman  
Beaufort County Republican Party 

 

 


